
 People’s Baptist Church 
 

Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please turn off all cell phones during service times. 
*Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth* 

 

May 1, 2022 
 

 
 
Hymn – #46 – All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name 
Prayer 
Choir Song 
Hymn – #57–Be Thou Exalted   
Special Music 
Message …………………….Pastor Ramler 
Benediction 
 
 

    
 
Today 5/1             5:00 pm         Adult Choir Practice 
                             6:00 pm          Annual Budget Meeting  
                             7:00 pm          Communion  
Tues 5/3               12:30 pm        Grandma Friends Bible Study 
Wed 5/4                7:00 pm         Prayer Meeting, Youth Group & 
                                                    AWANA 
Fri 5/6                 6:30pm          Open Gym Volleyball 
Sat 5/7                  5:30 pm         Adult Volleyball 
                              
                                      
 
 
Tues 5/10             4:00 pm          FCA Open House 
Fri 5/13                1:30 pm FCA Spring Family Program 
                             5:30 pm          College & Career Activity 
Sat 5/14                8:00 am          Men’s Prayer Breakfast 
Sun 5/15               7:15 pm         Annual Budget Vote  
Tues 5/17             7:00 pm          Deacons Meeting & 
                                                    Ladies’ Missionary Fellowship 
Sat 5/21                8:00 am          Church Workday 
Sun 5/22               1:30 pm          Nursing Home Ministry 
                             7:15 pm          Birthday Fellowship 
Tues 5/31             7:00pm           VBS Workers Meeting 
 
 

Announcements 
Ukraine Relief: If you would like to donate toward a Ukraine Relief 
fund, please make a check out to People’s Baptist Church and write 
on the memo line: “Ukraine Relief”. We will forward these 
donations to Bruce Tuttle’s mission board for Bruce to use as 
needed.  
 

Annual Budget Meeting: All members are encouraged to attend the 
PBC/FCA Annual Budget meeting tonight at 6:00 pm.  There are 
copies of the Deacon approved budgets available in the back of the 
auditorium. They will be voted on May 15th.  
 
Grandma Friends: The next Grandma Friends Bible study will 
meet Tuesday, May 3 at 12:30 pm at Bob Evans. They will begin a 
study on Daniel.  All ladies welcome! See Bonnie Huffman with 
questions.   
 

Ladies’ Bible Study: The next morning Ladies’ Bible study with 
nursery scheduled for Thursday, May 5, at 9:00 am is being 
postponed.  
 
FCA Open House: FCA will host its last Open House from 4-6 pm 
on May 10th for prospective families who would like to start in the 
Fall of 2022.    
 
College & Career: The next activity will be May 13 at 5:30 pm at 
the Reberts’ home. Address: 124 Potomac St. Boonsboro, MD. High  
school seniors are also invited. See Jonny Rebert with any questions.  
 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast: Our next meeting will be Saturday, May 
14 from 8-10 am in the FCA gym. We will be studying Book 6, 
Chapter 1 of E.M. Bounds on Prayer.    
 

Nursing Home Ministry: All are invited to assist with our monthly 
nursing home ministry. The next date for Tranquility at 
Fredericktowne will be on Sunday May 22, at 1:30 pm. See Rob 
Cardosi with questions.    
 

                                       Happy Birthday 
May 3 Pam Weddle              May 7 David Corselius 
May 5 Lily Trietley                                 May 7 Rachel Miller 
May 6 Tammie Watson                           May 8 Leif Hammarlund 
                                
 

Happy Anniversary 
May 4 Ron & Patty Cole                         May 5 Caleb & Tricia Sturm 
May 5 Kent & Joy Ramler                           

 

 
 

 May 1 May 8 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 
Elementary –  
D. Corselius 

Young 
Muniz 

R & H  
Wade 

Beginners – C. Briggs Cindy B. Karen H. 
Toddlers - C. Black Pearl A. Shelly G. 
NURSERY* 
Sunday School Tammie W. Cairna M. 
Morning Worship Tammie W. 

Sara G. 
Jill B. 
Becky B. 

Evening Service Pearl A. 
Sara G.** 

Kristen L. 
Olivia L-W.** 

Wednesday Tammie W. 
Hilary Y. 

Tammie W. 
Sara G. 

* Coordinator - Tammie Watson; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.) 
 

Missionary of the Week  
Fredrick & Antionette Kearney--Ghana —I was encouraged 
by a former student named Kukwa who expressed her 
appreciation for the presentation of the Gospel I gave her 11 
years ago. Pray that she would continue to grow in the Lord. I’m 
thankful that I completed the six months of treatment for the 
Pulmonary Embolism. I’ve had no side effects from stopping the 
medication. However, in my efforts to stay fit, I tore my meniscus 
and ACL in my left knee. It looks like surgery will be necessary. 
Please pray for healing and endurance. January 18, we lost 
Antoinette’s Mother, Mrs. Martha Aime-Dagbatsa, in a gas leak 
explosion in their family home in South Bronx, New York. We 
are grateful for the Lord’s provision during that time.    
 
 
 
 
 

This Week  Year-To-Date 
Tithes & Offerings Giving    $     6,737.01 $   353,094.54 
Tithes & Offerings Budget Needs     $      7,416.35 $   318,902.88 
Faith Promise Giving       $        880.00 $     32,501.00 
Faith Promise Budget Needs    $        653.85 $     28,115.38 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Sunday School            82  Sunday Morning   129 
Sunday Evening            57          

This Week’s Events 

Order of AM Service  

Attendance Report for April 24, 2022 
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